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From: Rita Lambers [mailto:ritalambers@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Monday, July 04, 2016 12:47 PM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: OPSB case #16-0253-GA-BTX 

To: Asim 2. Haque, David Goodman and other concerned members 

I live near Kenwood and Galbraith roads on Frolic Or, One ofthe routes has been drawn on my street less than a 
block from my home. 

I am against this route because of the mess and disruption during construction for Jewish hospital, the Kenwood mail, 
other stores surrounding the mall, 
and the residences. The economic impact to these areas during construction and the loss of tax funds would be 
great. What is more important is the 
safety of these places after construction. The possible explosion of a pipe line of this size-30 inches- to these areas 
and the deaths that will occur. 

Thanks for reading, 

Rita Lambers 
Resident of Kenwood, Sycamore Township 

During the past few years, street improvements have been made -sidewalks, and street dividers. All waisted. 
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